Free Outdoor Water Assessments for Your Home

Approximately half of household water is used outdoors in sprinkler systems. Leaks or inefficiencies can go unnoticed and take a toll on your wallet. 
[bookmark: _Int_IxEOsNrc]Aurora Water offers free outdoor water assessments with experts who will help troubleshoot your system and give you information on how to maximize its efficiency. A report with our findings, a system map and recommendations is emailed to you after the assessment.
Outdoor assessments are available at no cost from June 1 through Sept. 30. To get started, go to AuroraGov.org/WaterAssessment. Click the purple button at the top of the page to register and sign up.
If you have any questions about water conservation, don’t hesitate to call us at 303.739.7195 or email conservation@auroragov.org.

